

TERM 3 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 25
JULY 2025



## HOLIDAY DANCE WORKSHOP RECAP

Last week, our Holiday Dance Workshop brought together students of all ages and skill levels for an exciting week of dance and movement. With seven experienced and passionate dance instructors leading classes, participants explored a wide variety of styles, including acro, cheer, musical theatre, jazz, hip hop, and ballet.

The program attracted a wonderful mix of students from both within the College community and beyond, creating a lively and inclusive environment where everyone was encouraged to learn, have fun, and express themselves through dance. Whether trying a new style for the first time or honing existing skills, each dancer found opportunities to grow and challenge themselves.





This workshop not only built technical ability but also fostered teamwork, confidence, and a love for performing arts. The energy and enthusiasm of both staff and students made the week truly memorable.

We're excited to open registrations for the next Holiday Dance Workshop soon. Be sure to keep an eye out for announcements about guest teachers and the exciting range of styles on offer. Bring a friend and enjoy a fun-filled day of dance, creativity, and connection!

## **Mr Luke Robinson**

Director of Co-curricular